From: Web NoReply

Sent: Monday, May 6, 2024 10:24 AM

To: City Council

Subject: Email - Communication - Aaron Genest - Connecting 2nd Avenue-3rd Avenue - Walking, Cycling,

and Driving Improvements and Opportunities for Rapid Deployment of Safety Improvements on

Active Transportation Routes - May 2024 Update - CK 6330-1

Follow Up Flag: Follow up Flag Status: Flagged

--- Replies to this email will go to

Replies to this email will go to

Submitted on Monday, May 6, 2024 - 10:23

Submitted by user:

Submitted values are:

I have read and understand the above statements.: Yes

I do not want my comments placed on a public agenda. They will be shared with members of Council through their online repository.: No

I only want my comments shared with the Mayor or my Ward Councillor.: No

Date: Monday, May 06, 2024

To: His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council

Pronouns: He/him/his

First Name: Aaron

Last Name: Genest

Phonetic spelling of first and/or last name: JE-neh

Phone Number:

I live outside of Saskatoon: No

Saskatoon Address and Ward: Address: 6th St. East

Ward: Ward 6

What do you wish to do ?: Submit Comments

What meeting do you wish to speak/submit comments? (if known):: STANDING POLICY COMMITTEE ON TRANSPORTATION, Tuesday, May 07, 2024

What agenda item do you wish to comment on ?: Connecting 2nd Avenue/3rd Avenue and 7.1.2 – Opportunities for Rapid Deployment

Comments:

Dear committee.

I am thrilled that the committee and council will be considering items 7.1.1 and 7.1.2 on your agenda. I strongly support both as a driver, community member, and aspiring bicycle commuter. I and my children seek opportunities for active transportation on a regular basis and are frequently faced with deciding between safety and cycling. Additional infrastructure, particularly downtown or on the common pathways to the university (e.g., Munroe Ave) would be ideal.

Of note, we stopped cycling as frequently to the university when the university made decisions to block off easy access to campus from Munroe without a clear shared pathway along College (thanks to the construction of the new Health Sciences building and walkway from Dentistry). Actions the city takes to make the routing from the South part of the city to the University more appealing to families, students, and other members of the university community are very welcome.

Please advance these two issues with a star. We'd love to see them implemented before our kids are grown!

Will you be submitting a video to be vetted prior to council meeting?: No